

MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS Tel: (01245) 259403

E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com
Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

6th September 2021

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 1,

End of Tapestry Online Learning Journal

As you know, your child's time in Reception was documented using an online platform called 'Tapestry'. It was also a handy resource during home learning and I'd like to thank you again for all the uploads you provided during that interesting time of our lives! Now that their time in the EYFS has come to an end, the children will no longer have an online learning journal as they will be recording more work in their school books.

I'm sure many of you would love to have a copy of your child's journal to keep and there is a way to do this. I have now exported all the children's journals to a PDF document and they should now be ready for you to download. You can then save them to your device or you can print them off to keep as a paper copy. Please can I remind you, as per the agreement you signed, to not share any of the photos or videos from your child's journal online, including any social media platform, especially those that feature other children.

To download the journal, please login to Tapestry with your usual details. You should find a PDF document ready to download (it will look something like this: *Joe-Bloggs.pdf*). Please make sure you download your child's journal <u>before 2nd December 2021</u> as it will be automatically deleted on this date. If you have any issues downloading your child's journal please do contact me before then and I'll be happy to assist you.

Thank you for engaging with your child's learning via Tapestry, I hope you have all enjoyed using it and will treasure looking back on your child's first year at Meadgate Primary School.

Kind regards,

Miss M Laurence
EYFS and KS1 Lead

